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January 10, 2013 

 

 

 

Zachary Schack 

1101 Sixth Street East 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1101 Sixth Street East 

 

Dear Mr. Schack: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 8, 2013, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal and grant an 

extension until February 1, 2013 to vacate the property.  This grant of time is contingent upon 

you allowing access to the interior of the property in order that the inspector can confirm the 

gross unsanitary conditions have been addressed and the smoke detectors are working properly.  

This visit needs to occur by the close of business on January 15, 2013.  If the visit has not 

occurred, the property will need to be vacated by the beginning of business on January 22, 2013. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 6, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 William Beumer (email) 

 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
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